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Resolution of Recognition
FRED of the Month
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;
WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in the work ethics and characteristics described in The Fred Factor by Mark Sanborn, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a FRED of the Month at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on March 20, 2014, does hereby recognize the following as FRED of the Month for March 2014:

Tom Pitt, an automotive technology teacher at the Hardin County Schools Career Center.  When Dori Sedano’s car wouldn’t start on a rainy, cold, blustery day with several young children in the car, Mr. Pitt appeared to save the day.  Ms. Sedano said, “He put a hand on my shoulder and said, ‘Do you need help? I can fix almost anything.’”  He pulled a tool from his pocket and looked over the engine. After making some adjustments to the battery posts, soon he had her car started. Ms. Sedano describes Mr. Pitt as “a knight in shining armor, but with a wrench.”  Mr. Pitt was hired earlier this month and will begin his duties at the Hardin County Schools Early College and Career Center in July, 2014.

The Board extends its congratulations to Mr. Pitt for the recognition he has earned for himself and Hardin County Schools.
